
 

SENT VIA E-MAIL ONLY 
 
March 30, 2005 
 
Ms. Céline Bélanger 
TransCanada PipeLines Limited 
450 – 1st Street SW 
Calgary, AB  T2P 5H1 
 
Dear Ms. Bélanger: 
 
APPLICATION NO. 1391955 
NOVA GAS TRANSMISSION LTD. (NGTL) 
TOLLS, TARIFF, FACILITIES AND PROCEDURES COMMITTEE (TTFP) 
RESOLUTION T2002-06 – CONTRACT CONVERSION TO ENERGY 
 
NGTL’s letter dated March 17, 2005, is accepted as a filing for information. It is noted that the 
TTFP was unable to reach consensus on Resolution T2002-06 in respect of the conversion of 
volume contracts to energy contracts at export delivery points on the Alberta System. The Board 
also notes NGTL’s submission that their current intention is to apply for the conversion of 
volume contracts to energy contracts as part of its 2005 General Rate Application – Phase 2.  
 
The EUB further notes NGTL’s submission that issue T2002-06 was adopted by the Tolls, Tariff 
and Procedures Committee (TTP), predecessor to the TTFP on November 13, 2002 and was 
placed in abeyance in June 2003 until September 2004. As Issue T2002-06 was adopted prior to 
the issuance of Board Informational Letter IL 98-4 Revised Negotiated Settlement Guidelines 
(Revised Guidelines) and the Board’s letter dated August 28, 2003 regarding the application of 
the Revised Guidelines to NGTL, NGTL did not seek Board approval to negotiate.   
 
It is understood that NGTL has provided notice of this resolution to its shippers and to members 
of the TTFP via the TransCanada Alberta System website. NGTL is directed to advise shippers 
and the TTFP of this letter in similar fashion. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
<original signed by> 
 
Wade Vienneau 
Manager – Calgary Office, Utilities Branch 


